

All living things need water to live.

Dear Governor Dayton,
Hi! My name is
In 2025, I will be years old.
Some of my favorite things about Minnesota's water include:
There are some things that worry me about our water, though. I am concerned about:
So, in 2025 I hope that our water will be better. Here's how I am going to help:
Thank you for caring about Minnesota's water. Sincerely,

## Why write a letter?

St. Paul, MN 55155

During summer and fall of 2017, Governor Dayton is collecting feedback from people all over the state about the improvements that they want to see for Minnesota's water quality. He has a goal to improve water quality 25% by 2025. By telling Governor Dayton about your experiences with water you are participating in this unique initiative, too. To submit more ideas, visit www.eqb.state.mn.us/25by25

Send your letter to:
Office of Governor Mark Dayton & Lt. Governor Tina Smith
130 State Capitol
75 Rev Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.



<sup>\*</sup>Coloring page image was provided by the Southwest Florida Watershed Management District.